
 

P.S.  For your convenience, our Book Fair accepts credit cards! Discover, Visa, MasterCard, American 
Express and secured debit cards (with MasterCard or Visa logos on them) are all welcome, as well as 
cash or checks made payable to Glenallan PTA.   
 

 
September 24th, 2015 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
The Fall Scholastic Book Fair will be held on Thursday, October 8th from 6:00 pm to 8:00pm (Reading 
Night), Friday, October 9th from 8:30am to 6:30pm and on Monday, October 12th (Columbus Day) 
from 8:30am to 6:30pm in the Media Center (library) at Glenallan.  You and your family are invited to 
visit the Book Fair during any of the hours we are open!  
 
On Friday, the children will visit the Book Fair with their class and make their purchases or complete a 
wish list which will be sent home Friday night.  Your child may purchase books on Friday or return to the 
Book Fair on Monday with money to purchase their wish list choices.  ***keep in mind the books sell 
quickly, so the sooner the wish lists are completed, the better*** 
 
Besides bringing affordable, appropriate books to our school, one of the goals of the Book Fair is to 
increase classroom libraries.  One way to do this is through the Classroom Wish List, which allows you 
to donate books to your child's classroom in your family's name.  Be sure to look for the Classroom 
Wish List display when you arrive to the Book Fair. 
 
Check out more information about the Book Fair on our new Scholastic webpage, which can be found at 
http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/homepage/glenallanes. 
 
If you want shop before and after Book Fair week, we are offering the Book Fair ONLINE at 
www.scholastic.com/schoolbookfairs (Click on Maryland, then click on Silver Spring, then scroll down to 
find Glenallan Elementary School). The online Book Fair is available for an extended time from 
October 4th through October 24th. Find an expanded selection of books for the whole family—preschool 
to adults. All orders ship to school for FREE and each purchase benefits our school.  Books will arrive to 
school 7-10 days after the online Book Fair ends and will be distributed to the students. 
 
***WE ARE COLLECTING “PENNIES FOR BOOKS” TO HELP THOSE STUDENTS THAT CANNOT 
AFFORD A BOOK OTHERWISE, SO PLEASE SEND OR BRING YOUR LOOSE CHANGE IN!!!*** 
 
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED AND SSL HOURS AVAILABLE FOR STUDENTS IN 6TH-12TH GRADE 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Sharon Rosemond 
sgrimesrn@yahoo.com 
301-351-8727 
Book Fair Chair 
 
 



      

 BOOK FAIR VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

If you can help out, please complete this form and return to the school office as soon as possible, no 

later than October 1st, 2015.  Please contact Sharon Rosemond at 301-351-8727 or fax forms to                                       

240-883-9525 or email form to sgrimesrn@yahoo.com .  Call or email if you have any questions. 

 

Volunteer Name:       

 

Telephone Number:      Email address:       

 

Please check off below the times that you are available to volunteer or write in a time that fits your 

schedule: 

Wednesday, October 8TH 

�  4:00pm to 6:00pm to SET UP FAIR  

�  or write in times you are available to help: ________________________ 

 

Thursday, October 9th– Reading Night 

�  5:30pm to 8:30pm  or write in times you are available to help: ________________________ 

 

Friday, October 10th – 8:00am to 6:30pm ***1st DAY OF FAIR*** 

(Volunteers needed to help students fill out wish lists throughout the day and to help run cash register) 

 

�  8:00am – 10:00am OR write in the times you are available to help: 

�  10:00am – 12:00pm     

�  12:00pm- 2:00pm 

�  2:00pm- 4:00pm 

�  4:00pm-6:30pm 

 

Monday, October 12th- 8:30am to 6:30pm ***2nd DAY OF FAIR*** 

(Volunteers needed to help students find books and to help run cash register) 

�  8:30am-11:30am OR write in the times you are available to help: 

�  11:30am – 1:30pm     

�  1:30pm – 3:30pm 

�  3:30pm – 6:30pm 

�  6:30pm – 8:00pm- BREAK DOWN BOOK FAIR- Volunteers needed to pack up books 

 

Thank you for supporting Glenallan Gators! Glenallan volunteers are the best! 
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